
 

 

April 28, 2022 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chairwoman 
Committee on Appropriations 
House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member 
Committee on Appropriations 
House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting $480,000.00 in funding to construct a new Children’s Play and Learning Center 

at the Canterbury Public Library. The entity to receive the funding for this project is the 

Canterbury Public Library, located at 1 Municipal Drive in Canterbury, CT. This request will 

enable the library to accommodate a growing number of early learners, create a dedicated space 

for young children, and use existing library space for adult programming. I certify that neither I 

nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


